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Press release 

PORR will build retention reservoirs in 
Słupsk  
Warsaw, 4.08.2023 – The city of Słupsk chose PORR S.A. as the general contractor for the construction of open 
retention reservoirs at the corner of Zaborowska and Polish Legions Street in Słupsk along with the necessary 
land development. The task will be performed as part of the project "Rainwater management in the Słupia River 
catchment area". The task completion time is 110 days, and the contract value is over PLN 7.5 million gross. 

As part of the investment, two tanks will be constructed. Reservoir No. 1 will consist of two parts: a wet part, serving 
as a retention and recreation pond, with a bottom area of 370 m, and a periodically dry one, temporarily storing 
rainwater and meltwater, with a bottom area of 600 m. Reservoir No. 2 is a periodically dry, retention, infiltration, and 
storage reservoir. periodically rainwater and meltwater with a bottom area of 405 m. 
 
Additionally, the project will include the construction of: stormwater infrastructure to drain rainwater, access roads, 
small architecture, low plantings and flower meadows in the form of gardens. The primary goal of the investment is to 
improve water management in this area of Słupsk. 

 

Fakty i liczby w pigułce: 

Project type: Construction of open retention reservoirs in Słupsk 

Scope of works: Build 

Client: The city of Słupsk  

Contractor: PORR S.A. 

Contract value: Ca. 7.5 M PLN gross 

Time for execution: December 2023 
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For enquiries, please contact: 

Marta Czerwińska 
Rzecznik prasowy 
PORR S.A. 
T +48 501 437 812 
marta.czerwinska@porr.pl  

 

 

 


